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NELSON MANDELA joined the Homestead party on the eve of their visit to London. He told the boys: “Football is important, 
but your studies are more important!” Thanks to Michelle and Gerald, Homestead studies have come on apace.

On arrival at the Harrodian, Michelle served the cake of welcome and Mr Thomson took the boys on a tour of the school. 
The football teams enjoyed a picnic in the sunshine, followed by their match. Simon Morgan of Fulham FC presented prizes 
kindly donated by Barclays Bank, Crystal Palace FC and the Fulham club.

The Homestead footballers had a swim in our pool before the serious business of the Battle of the Bands. This concert 
was very well attended and Giovanna and Co were adjudged the winners, but the highlight of the evening was the gumboot 
dancing of our Homestead guests (below). The evening concluded with a supper in the dining hall where the Homestead 
team were the guests of Reza Beyad and family. A truly memorable day for both Homestead and Harrodians.
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